
From: Steve Birdwell <sbirdwell@seapines.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/27/2014 4:04:40 PM
Subject: RE: Accommodations

Katherine-

Good to hear from you. All is well at Sea Pines, just open the new Club yesterday! You've got to check out the new 
bar and restaurant.

I know we're pretty sold out for Heritage but I will check and let you know.

Steve

Steven P. Birdwell
President
Phone 843.842.1419
sbirdwell@seapines.com
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From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 1:55 PM 
To: Steve Birdwell
Subject: Accommodations

Steve,
I hope this email finds you doing well!
I'm sure the Island is gearing up for the Heritage!
Does Sea Pines have any availability for the week of Heritage?
Two - 2 bedroom villas, close to the course -  Thursday > Sunday 
Thank you for your help.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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